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TALK ON “MAKING OF A WILL”

By Harshil Shah

Have you made your Will?

It is of utmost importance that every Community
Member makes a Will. A Will is a written document
that will determine how your assets will be
distributed when you leave for the heavenly abode
and will legally ensure a smooth transition.

Mr. Harshil Shah of Mohamed Madhani & Co.
Advocates presented a talk on Monday, 16th
December 2019, at the Oshwal Centre Auditorium
regarding “Wills”. Thereafter, there was an interactive
question and answer session.

Mr. Harshil Shah will be doing free “Wills” only for the
Community Members.

Donation to Oshwal Education & Relief Board

Saturday, 4th January 2020 will go down as a Momentous Day in the history
of the Oshwal Education and Relief Board and in the Oshwal Community at
large as this was the day when our very own Nairobi, Oshwal Members
Vijuben and Manubhai Khetshi Dharamshi Shah pledged a donation of Ksh
600 Million to the Oshwal Education and Relief Board. This is a proud and
defining moment for Oshwals around the world as the donation will be a
record not seen anywhere in the Oshwal community globally. On behalf of
the Oshwal community of Nairobi we salute Vijuben and Manubhai for this
generosity and showing us the true spirit of Oshwalism that they have and
that we believe each one of us should adopt. Manubhai’s guiding principle
is that one should give at least 10% of one’s wealth to charity and this is a
very important principle that we all as Oshwals and Jains should consider
going forward. We thank Vijuben and Manubhai sincerely for this historical
donation to the Oshwal Education and Relief Board.



LIBRARY
The Oshwal Library conducted a “Trophy and Medal
Collection”, and with the support of generous donors,
collected over one thousand trophies and medals! These
trophies and medals were donated to the Hindu Religious
and Service Center, who in turn have donated these to
schools in need with the aim of improving performance in
school and in sports.



OERB CELEBRATIONS
Oshwal Education and Relief Board Appreciation Lunch

The Oshwal Education and Relief Board held a luncheon to appreciate the generosity
of Vijuben and Manubhai Khetshi Dharamshi Shah who pledged an amazing Ksh 600
Million to OERB. The program started off from the Oshwal Academy Junior High
parking lot where Vijuben and Manubhai and their family were welcomed. After
prayers were said they were accompanied with great fanfare, a live band,
traditional dancing and a great feel of celebration to the Oshwal Religious Centre. In
attendance for the march to Oshwal Religious Centre were Members of the OERB
Managing Committee, Board Delegates and Oshwals at large. The Oshwal Education
and Relief Board had invited all Oshwals from East Africa to attend the historical
occasion. A meet and greet was arranged at the Oshwal Religious Centre where
Oshwals got a chance to meet & congratulate and express their gratitude to Vijuben
and Manubhai for the donation. This was followed by a luncheon where delicious
food was served. The total number of attendance was over 3000 people.
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